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Henry Clark 
  

There Is No Conflict Between Brcko 
District and OHR  

 
 
Brcko District supports the 
Bulldozer project and its 
representatives shall participate in a 
meeting on Friday in Banja Luka 
with representatives of FBiH and RS 
governments to discuss practical 
implementation of the project. 
Brcko District Supervisor, Henry 
Clark stated this on Wednesday in 
Sarajevo, where he had regular 
consultations with the High 
Representative. 
Clark pointed out two important 
things regarding tax policy – that 
taxes must be collected and 
distributed fairly and that is should 
be done within a single economic 
space.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bulldozer Committee proposed that 
the best way for sales tax collection 
is to do it at production and import 
points.  
“There is no conflict between myself 
and OHR in Sarajevo about this 
basic definition, not there is any 
conflict between the Mayor and 
Brcko District Assembly and the 
Bulldozer Committee,” Clark said.  
“If there was a conflict related to the 
Bulldozer Committee concept, the 
District Assembly would not have 
adopted five out of six Committee 
proposals on Monday,” Clark added. 




